
From Katie at the National Housing Federation 
 
Hi all  
 
Thank you so much for your time at today’s HDN Board session. It was so nice to meet you 
all and to have the opportunity to share some of the National Housing Federation’s work with 
you.  
 
As I mentioned, we at the NHF try to do everything we can to support board members in 
their roles. In practice, that includes a quarterly board member bulletin, a plethora of 
webinars and events on key topics as well as briefing papers and our conference, on Board 
Excellence which takes place virtually in January.  
 
To learn more about all of these, please visit our website www.housing.org.uk and register. 
After that, you’ll get access to heaps of member only content including all our recordings of 
webinars and briefing sessions. These include specific sessions on the Social Housing 
White Paper, Together with Tenants, building safety for boards and the Governance Code.  
 
Please do get in touch if you’d like to discuss any of this in more detail.  
 
All the best and merry Christmas! 
 
Katie  
 
Katie Teasdale 
Head of Member Relations 
07785 710 179  
@NatFedKatie  
 

https://national-housing-federation.org.uk/t/3R33-16YGL-E0F274303BD4EE673MUJWR6642BDB79F944792/cr.aspx
https://www.housing.org.uk/event/
https://boards.housing.org.uk/?ProductId=P4887166
http://www.housing.org.uk/

